Office of the Chancellor 914 Broadway 17 UCB Boulder, Colorado 80309-0017 t 303 492 8908 f 303 492 8866 www.colorado.edu/Chancellor

August 18, 2015

David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park Suite 200 Irvine, CA 92606

Dear Mr. Kim:

One of my favorite things to do as Chancellor is to thank those who give so generously to this campus. At commencement this past spring, I was proud to witness the culmination of 6,000 student success stories—many of which would not have been possible without the support of donors like you. Your generosity enabled a great hands-on learning experience for our students involved in the Real Estate Center that previously had only been an idea.

As you may know, one of my top campus priorities is student success. Everything we do is motivated by our desire to ensure our students have a successful experience here at CU-Boulder. As Chancellor, I can tell you that without your generosity we would not have the programs, facilities, and scholarships that make it possible for us to provide our students with a unique and valuable educational experience.

Thank you again for your support of CU-Boulder as a board member, a donor, and an advocate for higher education in general!

Sincerely,

Philip DiStefano Chancellor

Amer of Other ans